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Happy Memorial Day! 
Reminder: All Twin Lakes Business O�ices will be closed for the Memorial Day Holiday, Monday, May 25th. 
We wish you and your families a very Happy Memorial Day weekend!

Project 
Graduation  
Over the past couple of months, 
Twin Lakes visited with several 
high schools in the surrounding 
counties to present the 
graduating seniors with a 
$2500.00 check to be used for 
Project Graduation. Project 
Graduation is an overnight event 
the seniors participate in as their 

class gathers for one last time. Numerous items are given to the students during Project Graduation as a gi� for their 
accomplishments and hard work over the past four years. This occasion has been taking place for several years to give 
the students an award and a safe place to gather and say their good-byes. Twin Lakes is proud to sponsor this event and 
would like to congratulate the Class of 2020 and wish them the best on their next chapter in life.



2020 Education Support 
Twin Lakes recently gave each K-8 school in our service are 
a check to help meet their desires for anything additional 
they may need for their students. Each school received 
$1 per student currently enrolled. Twin Lakes understands 
the importance of education in our rural areas and we are 
proud to give back to our community! 

5 Ways to 
Pay Your Bill

Homemade Ice Cream

Picnic at the Park

Beach

Water Park

Drive-in Movie

Water Balloon Fight

Pool Day

Splash Park

Make Popsicles

Go Stargazing

Go on a Hike

Watch Fireworks

Family Movie Night

Go Bowling

Feed Ducks

Fly a Kite

Go Camping

Roast S’mores

Backyard BBQ

Do a Science Experiment

Go to the Zoo

Play Mini Golf 

Visit the Library

Go to a Museum

Lemonade Stand

Movie in the Park

Scavenger Hunt

Go to a Local Festival

Build Sandcastles

Do a Cra�

BUCKET LIST
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Paying your Twin Lakes bill each month has never been 
easier! With our new Online Portal called SmartHub, you 
can view your billing statement, pay with your credit card 
or bank account, set up recurring payments, report a 
problem with your service, update your account 
information and your account information and more!
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If you want to pay your bill by mail, mail payment to the 
address found on your bill.
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You may pay by phone using your credit or debit card by 
calling 888-220-6229.
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Feel free to drop o� your payment at any one of 
our seven local business o�ice drop boxes.
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When you are enrolled in our Autopay option, we will 
automatically debit your bank account or credit card each 
month for the total amount due. Added bonus! Receive 
$20.00 o� your next billing statement just for signing up!
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